From: Sean Roberts

Sent: Monday, April 30, 2018 3:10 PM

Cc: cassie.goodwin @ smithgroupjjr com; alan fish; Zimny, Shawn

Subject: Madison Yards Sidewalks

Natalie, Heather and Yang,

At the Planning Commission meeting last week, it was requested/required that the north side of Madison Yards Way and the east side of Gardener Road have 12' sidewalks with 8' sidewalks on the other side of the street. We request clarification be included in the Staff report to allow us the flexibility to make the sidewalks 10' wide on both sides of Madison Yards Way and Gardener Road where practical and in alignment with the already constructed University Ave intersection. We will finalize details during the SIP submittal process.

Thank you

Sean Roberts Vice President - Development

Summit Smith Development

Development / Ownership & Financing / Build to Suit Design Build / Feasibility & Master Planning

N. Broadway, Suite
Milwaukee, WI 53202
Office:
Direct:
Cell:
E-Mail:

Website: www.summitsmith.com